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Dear colleague,

Hereby | do like to express on behalf of the Amsterdam University Medical Center,
Department of Medical Microbiology, the wish that the BIOZEK COVID-19 I1gG/IgM Rapid
Test Cassette should remain available for large scale medical care in The Netherlands.

We recently extensively studied this diagnostic capacities of this test, and concluded the
test to be of excellent quality. We can, if wanted, provide reports to underline this
statement.

For clinical care with COVID 19 patients in hospitals, as well as measurements of the
presence of specific antibodies in the Dutch population outside the hospital, we do regard
this test as of vital importance.

We sincerely hope the BIOZEK Rapid Test remains available in The Netherlands.

With kind regards,

Dr. T. van Gool, MD, PhD
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